
To whom it may concern,  

  

I am pleased to extend my highest recommendation for Pablo Grossi, who has been a 

key member of our team, excelling in his role as a programmer. Responsible for the 

programming and development of the gameplay for several mini-games, Pablo has 

consistently demonstrated not only exceptional technical skill but also an innate ability 

to bring fresh and innovative ideas.  

Pablo also played a significant role in refining and polishing the rest of the game. His 

ability to quickly and effectively implement new gameplay features, whether they 

originate from his own concepts or from suggestions by the creative team, is truly 

commendable.  

During the crucial phases of closing and bug fixing, Pablo took charge of all the 

minigames, demonstrating his strong sense of responsibility and attention to detail. 

His efforts in correcting and refining the games have been instrumental in ensuring a 

high quality gaming experience.  

Beyond his technical and creative skills, Pablo's cordial and collaborative nature has 

made him a beloved team member. His interactions with the game design team have 

been particularly noteworthy, with many expressing how enjoyable and productive it is 

to work with him.  

I am certain he will continue to excel and contribute significantly in any future role he 

undertakes.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require more information or further 

insights into his contributions and character.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cristian Pastor. 

CEO at Infinigon S.L.   

cristian@infinigongames.com 
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